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Sent: Thursday, 9 March 2023 9:23 AM
To: Disability Transport
Subject: submission to: [source-title] [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Submitted on 9 March 2023 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous 
Yes 
 
Private Submission 
No 
 

 
Short comment 
A National RegistryWith independent assessment for Assistance Animals (like the GHAD) would create higher standards of trained 
dogs. This registration card can be used for accessing public transport - and would create safer access due to higher standards of 
trained dogs. Currently it seems anyone can slap a vest on any dog and call it an assistance dog, with little training and zero 
independent assessment, nor any tasks. There are few dogs trained to meet a higher standard and deemed safe in public. A National 
Registry (like the GHAD) is the solution.  

Step 2: Contact details 

Email notification 
DisabilityTransport@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
Consultation name 
2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 

 


